
A Great Thank You Is In Order 

To the wonderful Staff at the Peregrine Guilderland (PG). My sisters and I would like to say 

THANK SO MUCH SO MUCH for the excellent care that you gave our Dad, Robert H, during his 

residence at your facility.  We are so greatly appreciative.  

After our Mom passed, the three of us took turns staying with our Dad at his home, on 24 a 

hour basis. Although done out of Love and need, caretaking is a demanding responsibility. As 

well, it was not the most stimulating environment for our father.   

After about a year and a half we all agreed to look into alternative living arrangements. We 

chose to look at Peregrine Guilderland for 2 reasons. First, it was recommended by a neighbor 

as his Aunt lived at Peregrine Delmar Place. Second, because our Dad lived in Guilderland for 67 

years, he was very comfortable with his surroundings and still felt “at home”. 

We and our Dad were “sold” on the PG from the very first site tour and home Nursing visit. Dad 

took one look at the Model Room with the sun shining in and declared he wanted THAT room. 

Once fully moved in, he NEVER looked back or wanted to go back home. The whole program 

was a wonderful experience including : the facilities, ALL Staff and Directors, meals, activities, 

social gatherings, maintenance, nursing care, live musicians special tasty treats and of course 

those ice cream “Sundae Sundays’”. 

At NO time did we fear that our Dad was not being cared for or being neglected. It allowed he 

and us to sleep well at night.  In closing, we extend our utmost appreciation for the FULL care 

that you gave our dad.  Thank you and keep up the excellent work !!!! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Family of Robert H.          


